
NEWS 
THE CHURCH AT CARRS LANE 
Carrs Lane, Birmingham B4 7SX 

Clerk working next week: Tue-Thur 8am-4pm  

www.carrslane.co.uk 

Email: clerk@carrslane.co.uk 

SUNDAY 15 NOVEMBER: 10.30AM 

with Rev Caroline Homan 

and 

SUNDAY 22 NOVEMBER: 10.30AM 

with Deacon Ruth Yorke 

Due to the latest Government 
restrictions, the church building is NOT 

open for in-person worship from 5 
November until further notice.  

Join them at 10:30 on Facebook: https://
www.facebook.com/carrslanelife 

ONLINE 

10:15 - Join Zoom for the pre-service 
chat and then see the service together 
at 10:30. Details to join in are in the 
Thursday email update.  

Previous online services are on: 

www.youtube.com/channel/
UCmwd1hKP4ED-e33AopIWyDA  

 
Also this weekend... 

 

SUNDAY 15 NOVEMBER 
Church Meeting at 3.30pm on Zoom 

An important update from this 
week’s Joint Council and 

conversation about continuing to be 
a fair trade church at Carrs Lane 

Details to join in are in the Thursday 
email update 

CARRS LANE FAIR TRADE SHOP 
STOCK CLEARANCE - THANK YOU 

We are very grateful for the minor flood of 
orders that we were able to fulfil before the 
lockdown. Special thanks are due to a small 
nucleus of regular customers. As a result our 
stocks have been diminished significantly. 
We still are aiming to have sold all the food 
and cleaning materials before Christmas (as 
the shop closes by Dec 31st) so would very 
much appreciate your further orders (by 
email or phone) that we plan to fulfil after 
the lockdown ends, hopefully on Dec 2nd. As 
far as the craft items are concerned, prices 
have been further reduced to encourage 
your purchases for Christmas. We look 
forward to hearing from you. Joan & Derek 

Download the lists of remaining food and 
craft items from the church website:  https://
carrslane.co.uk/stock-clearance-update/  

Please order from Joan Duffield on 
0121 444 5479  or email 

dandjduffield@outlook.com 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon-Fri at 08:30: Morning Prayer 
Go to: http://www.facebook.com/
carrslanelivedcommunity  

AND EVERY TUESDAY EVENING AT 
18:30 

Tue 17 & 24 Nov, 18:30: Prayer, 
followed by 19:00 Reflection on 
Facebook Live, followed by 19:05 
Short discusson on Zoom (https://
www.facebook.com/
carrslanelivedcommunity) For details of 
the Zoom link, please contact 
info@carrslanelivedcommunity.org.uk 

Thurs 19 Nov (16:00): Deadline for 
contributions to the Winter issue of 
Journey. Please send articles or 
Christmas greetings for church friends 
to clerk@carrslane.co.uk  

CHRISTMAS GREETINGS IN JOURNEY 

If you would like a 
greeting to appear in 
Journey, in lieu of 
sending Christmas cards, 
and to make a donation 
to the charity to be agreed by Elders on 
24.11.2020, please send your name 
and greeting to clerk@carrslane.co.uk 
or to Steph Neville 
(stephanie@carrslanelivedcommunity.
org.uk) by Thur 19 Nov. Lindsay (clerk) 
is on leave next week and will be 
working again on Tuesday 24 
November. Thank you! 

 

 

 

FAIR TRADE ORDERS 

Have you seen one of Traidcraft's 
current catalogues yet, or looked 
online? If you have, you will have 
noticed that they are using more pages 
to tell us about the products, suppliers 
and producers so that we as customers 
can make informed choices. Have a look 
today online or at your Autumn/ Winter 
or Christmas Catalogue and you will see 
how different these are to most others. 
Ask a friend why they buy Traidcraft or 
tell a friend why you buy Traidcraft but 
be quick; goods are flying out! Order 
through me, your Fair Trader and you 
may have more chance of securing what 
you want but I can't work miracles! 

Joan Davies, c/o clerk@carrslane.co.uk  

ADVENT BIBLE STUDY 
Student Presbyter Jason and I will be 
running the group on four Fridays (27 
Nov, 4, 11, 18 Dec). It will take place at 
11am for about an hour on Zoom. All are 
welcome. We will be using the study 
called Now - and then: Reflecting on 
2020 through the Christmas Story, a 
fascinating way to explore the challenges 
that have been 2020 and find hope in 
the future in Jesus' name. We hope you 
will join us for some interesting and 
thoughtful ways to work through the 
experiences we have shared, and to 
work out how we feel about it all, 
through our faith and our response to 
Christ.    Student Deacon Sarah 

TUESDAY EVENINGS 

6.30pm Prayer Facebook Live 

7.00pm Short Reflection Facebook Live 

7.05pm Bible discussion Zoom 

Follow the prayer at facebook.com/
carrslanelivedcommunity 

E: info@carrslanelivedcommunity.org.uk 

Amnesty International 
Write for Rights Campaign (Nov/Dec) 
Please contact Christine Rowntree 
c/o clerk@carrslane.co.uk if 
you would like a booklet or 
visit: https://www.amnesty. 
org.uk/write-for-rights 
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